
 

 

Oifig an Phríomhoifigigh Airgeadais 

Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhise Sláinte,  

Seomra 125, Ospidéal Dr. Steevens,  

BÁC 8, D08 W2A8 

Office of Chief Financial Officer 

Health Service Executive, 

Room 125, Dr Steevens Hospital, 

Dublin 8, D08 W2A8 

www.hse.ie 
@hselive 

t 01 6352542 

e cfo@hse.ie 

4th October 2023 

Deputy Fergus O’Dowd TD, 

Dáil Éireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street, 

Dublin 2. 

 

      

Re PQ 40762 23: To ask the Minister for Health if any chief executive of a State/semi-State body or 

other public body under the aegis of his Department received any benefit from taxable benefits being paid 
on their behalf by the body/organisation for each of the years 2019 to date; if so, the amount and details, in 
tabular form; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 

 

Dear Deputy O’Dowd, 

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  
Your PQ above has been referred to me for response. 
 
For the years requested 2019 to 2022 the former CEO received a taxable benefit from the HSE 
(a company car).  The CEO paid BIK on this benefit during this period. 
 
This information is disclosed in Note 2 of the Annual Financial Statements (AFS) on the HSE 
website at the following link:  
https://www.hse.ie/eng/services/publications/corporate/annualrpts.html 

This data is collated centrally on an annual basis and subject to audit for the purposes of the 
HSE Annual Financial Statements (AFS) process. Any relevant data for 2023 will be disclosed 
in the 2023 AFS process. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at sarah.anderson1@hse.ie or tel: 
087 9423319.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sarah Anderson 

General Manager HSE Corporate Finance 

HSE National Finance Division 

Email: sarah.anderson1@hse.ie 

Tel: 087 9423319  
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